
Whiteleaf Bowmen 

May Sunday Summer Shoot 

Nationals 

The second SSS proved to be just as successful as the first. Numbers might 

have been slightly less, but the morning’s shooting was great, helped once 

again, by the very good weather. 

We were all ready to start on time even allowing for three beginners doing 

their first tournament, and setting up on their own, almost unaided. This, 

after all, is the whole reason for these shoots; to teach the beginners and 

novices what is involved in tournament shooting. That, and to try and show 

them that being at a tournament doesn’t mean they can’t enjoy themselves. 

It’s time the mystique was dispelled. 

It really was a pleasure to see the novices standing next to some of our most 

experienced archers all banging arrows into the bosses. 

As ever, thanks to everybody for helping out, and remember the next SSS 

will be on the 11th June. That time it will be an American round; 7½ doz, so 

be prepared to stay until about 1.30pm. Remember also that there is an 

award for the highest overall winner of all the year’s SSS shoots. 

Not that anybody is interested, but here are the results: - 

Long National.  Recurve.  

Peter Jay  468 

Julie Morling 416 

Jeff Anderton  361 

Andy Richard  277 

    Barebow. 

Chris Roberts 354 

            Longbow. 

Peter King  354 

National.   Recurve. 

Kevin Jones  552 

Neville Freedman 415 

Alan Shepherd 411 

James White 382 

Dave Churchyard 215 

Dave Bates  201 

Roger Jones  179 

                     Barebow 

Sue Cook  198 

Short Junior National Recurve. 

Phil Ray  496 

Denton Capp 485 

Max Ray  276 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 


